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ISSUE: ATTORNEY GENERAL INVESTIGATION OF GOVERNOR CUOMO  

Senator Patrick M. Gallivan (R-C, Elma) issued the following statement:                                           

                                           

"The report issued by the New York State Attorney General regarding sexual harassment and misconduct

allegations against the Governor is deeply disturbing. The findings of her four-month investigation

indicate the governor not only broke multiple laws and fostered a hostile work environment; he violated

his oath of office and is no longer fit to govern effectively.  His only appropriate course of action is to

resign.
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If he does not, the Legislature should use this report as its basis to immediately commence impeachment

proceedings as outlined in the State Constitution.”

 

 

-30-     

                                                                                                                                   


